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Cinema operation for COVID-19 Safety

There are 37 seats comprising 7 singles and 15 twins in 10 partly used, staggered rows,

chequer-board style giving 45% of the cinema’s normal capacity.

Gheckiin &
payment

There is a 2 metre gap between twins/singles and seats in the next row directly in front of them.
There is a 1.5 to 2 metre gap between twins/singles and those seats in the same row.

All singles are on the right.

Twin seats are strictly for people living in the same household/bubble.

All seats must be booked in advance by email/phone/text.

We will have TWO screenings on successive evenings if it is necessary and viable.

The name and phone number of all seat occupants must be provided when booking.

We will keep this information for 21 days and give it to NHS Test and Trace if the need arises.

This could lead to people taking a test for COVID-19 and having to isolate for 14 days if it is positive.
People must not enter if they or anyone in their household has a :

- temperature of 37.8 C or above

- a new continuous cough

- loss or change to their sense of smell or taste.

People must queue outside leaving 2 metre spacing. If it is raining, please bring an umbrella!

Face coverings must be worn on entry and at all times except when eating/drinking.
People must wash/sanitise their hands on entry.
No refreshments or emergency water will be provided. People should bring water/drink.

Seats are £5 each.

Please bring £5 note for 1 and £10 note for 2. We will give no change.

Free Choice cards from last season will NOT be accepted. You can use them by next season.
New cards will not be on sale this season.

Do not chat to others while walking through to reach seats, please.

Do not turn round when seated, please.
We will not play music so that you can talk quietly.
Never cough or sneeze into the air — you must bring a tissue/handkerchief or cover with your arm.

There are three unisex toilet rooms, each with one WC.

The two toilet rooms off the main hall are intended for the front 7 rows.

The single toilet room off the front lobby is intended for the rear 3 rows.

There will be more ventilation than in the past. We will open the skylight (if it isn’t raining) and the
meeting room door. It would be wise to have a warm fleece/cardigan/jacket/coat to put/keep on.



